WELLING LOS MOIN DAI

"Walk-on" Atts

City of Detroit

CITY COUNCIL

GABRIELA SANTIAGO-ROMERO

COUNCIL MEMBER, DISTRICT 6

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Gary Brown, Director

Detroit Water and Sewerage Department

THRU:

Council Member Mary Sheffield, Council President

FROM:

Council Member Gabriela Santiago-Romero

DATE:

February 6, 2024

RE:

Questions regarding the Basement Backup Protection Program

Please provide a detailed response to the following questions regarding the Basement Backup Protection Program:

- 1. Phase 2 of the DWSD Basement Backup Protection Program included the Chadsey Condon neighborhood of District 6. Please explain the rationale for selecting the Chadsey Condon neighborhood instead of the Midwest neighborhood, considering both neighborhoods were heavily impacted.
- 2. Will there be another round of applications accepted for this program? If so, when?

Please do not hesitate to contact my office if you have any questions. Thank you.

Cc: Honorable Detroit City Council Louise Jones, City Clerk's Office Malik Washington, City Council Liaison